
 

 

 

                                                                                                                           April 9, 2025 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

REGARDING ONEUNITED BANK’S ROXBURY BRANCH LOCATION 

ROXBURY, MASSACHUSETTS 

 

As of Monday, June 30, 2025 we will be permanently closing our Roxbury Branch 

located at 2343 Washington Street, Roxbury, Massachusetts. The Roxbury Branch will be 

permanently closed for the following reasons: 

 

1. We are expanding our online services and reducing the number of 

branches as our customers move to engage with us by using online and 

mobile banking and visiting our branches less frequently.  

2. The Roxbury branch experienced extensive flood damage and was 

temporarily closed for repairs and remediations and to protect the safety 

of our customers and staff. The re-opening of the branch has experienced 

delays due to construction, the COVID-19 pandemic, and costly repairs. 

 

Please be assured that you will receive the same level of personal service at our Grove 

Hall Branch located 1.6 miles (less than two miles) from our Roxbury Branch.  

 

OneUnited Bank will continue to serve our Roxbury Branch customers at our Grove Hall  

Branch, which is open Monday - Friday and has ATM availability service during branch 

hours. The Grove Hall Branch hours and location are listed below:  

 

OneUnited Bank 

648 Warren Street  

Dorchester, MA 02121 

  Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM     

  Friday   9:00 AM - 6:00 PM    

 

OneUnited Bank of Boston, Massachusetts has petitioned the Massachusetts Division of 

Banks for permission to close a branch office at 2343 Washington Street, Roxbury, MA 

02119. Any objections or comments relative to this proposal must be communicated in 

writing to the Commissioner of Banks, Mary L. Gallagher, Commonwealth of 

Massachusetts, Division of Banks, One Federal Street, Suite 710, Boston, 

Massachusetts 02110-2012 or dob.comments@mass.gov no later than two weeks  

from April 9, 2025. 

 

Our mission is to provide affordable banking services to urban communities.   If you have 

questions, please feel free to contact us at 1-877-ONE-UNITED (877-663-8648) or  

www.oneunited.com/ContactUs. 
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